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‘Making a difference’ 

Head Teacher Update 

What a fantastic week at Mere Green! This week, all children have been learning their 

story map for writing, there has been a huge focus on learning the text, remembering it 

by heart and reciting it with energy and enthusiasm. This has included our reception 

children learning all about Superworm and Year 3 impressing me with their text 'Feline 

Favourites'. Why not ask your child to share their story map with you?  

Well done to all of our families who engaged with our walk to school week, I have heard 
some ambitious tales of how far some families have walked this week and it has been 
great to see more children arriving at school by bike or scooter. Now let's see if you can 
keep up the great habit?  
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Team Mere Green—Girls Football 

Mere Green Girls Football had their first two football matches this week.  

Our first match was on Tuesday against Maney Hill 
Primary School. The Team worked very hard, 
showing team work and determination to keep their 
heads up high. Final score was 9-1 to Maney Hill.  

Player of the match—Chloe  

Our second match was against Moor Hall. Primary 
School, after a strong team talk from Mrs Hands the 
girls where ready to give it their all. Using their 
incredible skills and partnership, they kept strong 
winning the match 5-1. 

Player of the  match—Caoimhe  

SAFEGUARDING 

A reminder that children are not permitted to bring mobile phones into 
school. If your child needs a mobile phone for their journey to and from 
school, then please ensure that they hand it into the office for safe 
keeping during the school day. 

MAD Award 

Congratulations to this week’s MAD 

nominees: 

 

These children have been nominated by 

their class teacher for Making A Difference, 

this is either through demonstrating our 

school values or school rules.  


